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Note to: Document Control Desk

The attached deocument, dated
February 15, 1994, was received
from the Facility Operations
Committee at the U.S. Council fo
Energy Awareness. This document
contains written comments genera
from the NRC-sponsored public
meetings on the Acceptance Criteria
Sections of the Standard Review
Plan document. Please place this
document 1n the Public Document
Room.
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[f you have any questions or need
additional information,

contact me at (301) 504-247 /, E-
Mail JXH]
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Toan Higdon
Division of Fuel Cycle
Safeguards, NMSS




